Inspection notes of the Divisional Forest Officer, Narsipatnam on the
Road Proposals received from the User Agency i.e., Executive Engineer
Panchavati Raj, Paderu for the road proposed from Sapparla to
Galikonda via Chatrapalli and Jamperlova in G.K.Veedhi Mandal on
05.05.2015

[nspected the proposed road from Sapparla to Galikonda via Chatrapalli
and Jamperlova on 05.05.2015 accompanied with i/c Forest Range Officer,
R.V.Nagar and Asst. Executive Engineer, PR, G.K.Veedhi and range staff. The
said proposed road is a kutcha road, and utilizing by the villagers in and around
for their dayv to dav movement. As per the DGPS Surveyv the proposed road

starts  with GPS readings N:17.93205 E.082.14732 and ends at_IN:17.90561

I.082.11778. The proposed road width is 7.00 m. and out of 6,497.27 m. of total
length of the road, 5,751.81 m. length is passing through Compt. n0.1566,1567 &
1568 of Gudem R.1. with a diversion of 4.03 ha. The proposed road was also
surveved with hand GPS and the total length as well as the length of the road
falling in RF is tallving with the DGPS surveyed map. There are 02 trees falling
along the width of Road proposed which are enumerated and enclosed to the
proposal. The density of the forests on the proposed width of the road is 0.1 to
0.4 The villagers of Galikonda, Chatrapalli, Jamparlova, Chinabusikonda,
Ginjangi, Pamurugunta, Pebbampalli, Durgam, Gadibandha, Pamuravipakalu
and Baknuru are verv much need of the improvement of the road for their dav
to dav movement to hospitals, schools for their children and for marketing their
agricultural products. This is an essential for the movement of all departments to
oxtend the government activities to all the tribals to bring them in the main
stream. There is no violation of work taken place and the required forest area is
unavoidable and no endangered and unique species of flora and fauna and no

protected archeological heritage importance in this locality.
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